
The Boeing Company

P.O. Box 3707

Seattle, WA 98124—2207

October 17, 2000

 Doug Young
Frequency Liaison Branch, Room 7—A321
Office of Engineering and Technology

_ Federal Communications Commission

| 445 12" st., sw
27; ‘_Washington, DC 20554

Dear Sirs/Ladies:
AIITEITINVEZ

This letter serves as notification of consummation of assignment of authorization

effective October 6, 2000 of Hughes Space and Communications Company to the Boeing
Company for the following station licenses:

KB2XEU 0010—ExX—AL—2000
KC2XAT 0011—EX—AL—2000
KC2XAU 0012—EX—AL—2000

Please contact me if you have any questions about this matter.

Very sincerely yours,

Sheldon R. Bentley
Manager, Frequency Management Services

The Boeing Company
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